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Traffic Alert  

 
Update for I-25/Missouri Bridge 

Las Cruces, NM 
  
Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with FNF 
Construction continues with work along I-25 southbound and the roadway enhancements on the 
intersections of Missouri Ave for Triviz Drive and Don Roser Drive.  
  
Bixby Electric with FNF will need to continue with the installation of the electrical lines for the 
new traffic signalization that will be placed at these intersections.  
 
The work scheduled for Missouri Ave at Triviz Dr and Don Roser Dr will be as follows: 

• Monday August  3, 2015 at 8:00 pm until 6:00 am on Tuesday August 4, 2015. 
• Tuesday August 4, 2015 at 8:00 pm until 6:00 am Wednesday August 5, 2015.  

  
A section of Don Roser Drive is CLOSED for 30 days effective Saturday July 25th at 6:00 am 
until the end of business on Saturday August 22, 2015. The restrictions are from Fairway Drive 
to Missouri Ave in order for FNF to remove the existing roadway, sidewalk curb and gutter. 
Once the old roadway and sidewalks are removed FNF will then begin to reconstruct a new 
roadway, sidewalk, backfilling of retainage wall, curb and gutter. Motorists will be alerted of 
detours within the work zone and are advised to seek an alternate route. 
 
The contractors will be performing work on two separate driveway entrances where businesses 
and residents will be notified as this may impact the public. The contractors work scheduled will 
be for the week of August 10 Monday through Friday, August 14 from 6:00 am until 6:00 pm, 
where the work should be completed on Monday August 28, 2015.  

  
FNF will continue with their daily operations on I-25 and bridge work around the southbound 
overpass. Motorists will encounter lane restrictions on I-25 for north and southbound traffic.  
  
The NMDOT and FNF Construction will have their month Public Involvement meeting tonight, 
July 22nd at 6:00 pm at the NMDOT Las Cruces Complex 750 N. Solano, Las Cruces, NM 
88005. 
  

### 



 
For information regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project  
Manager at (575) 525-7313 ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT at (575) 
525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 
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